
July 30, 2010

Michael Shippee
c/o Del's Lemonade

Dear Mr. Shippee,

On behalf of the Santa Monica High School Associated Student Body (ASB) Cabinet, I would like
to thank you for your participation in our fundraising for our students. The students and I have
enjoyed having your lemonade truck pull up to the softball field's bleachers and the 6th and
Olympic Boulevard circle so that we could get some delicious lemonade.

I would also like to thank you for giving us the 25 - 30% of the sales for each event, Including
our "Save Our Schools, Movies to the Rescue!" nights. Your contributions hava helped ASB
purchase supplies for all the events we host.

I look forward to our continued working relationship.

Sincerely,

SANTAMONICA HrGH SCHOOL· 601 PICO BOULEVARD' SANT;\ MONICA, CA 90405·310/395-3204


